
Hello Stonewall Families,



We as the PTA hope this newsletter finds you rested and ready as we
head into December. We thank you for your continued support of the
PTA and our students! This month we are supporting several of our

students by helping to fund their field trip! Yay for field trips
returning!!! We have a science fair coming up, and the virtual book fair in

process- so many exciting things. Many thanks to the PTA board and
leaders that have worked so hard for all these events.



We look forward to a great start in 2022- hopefully gaining

memberships, having input from more of our families, and supporting all
of our students! - Brooke Kinchloe




PRESIDENT'S BUZZ

S t o n e w a l l  P T A  N e w s l e t t e rS t o n e w a l l  P T A  N e w s l e t t e r

IMPORTANT DATES
December 5th - Last day off our online book fair

December 6th - 4th & 5th grade science fair
December 10th - Last day to drop off for week

of treats sign up
December 20 - January 3rd - Winter break

December 21st - Papa John's night





New to the Hive

I HAVE BEEN WITH FCPS FOR 7

YEARS, 2 YEARS AT LEESTOWN

MIDDLE AND THE LAST SEVERAL

YEARS AT SOUTHERN MIDDLE.  I HAVE

BEEN MARRIED FOR 18 YEARS AND

HAVE A SON, RYAN, WHO IS A SENIOR

AT FREDERICK DOUGLASS.  I ALSO

HAVE 3 BONUS DAUGHTERS, THEY ARE

ALL MARRIED AND EACH HAS A BABY

OF THEIR OWN.  WHEN I AM NOT AT

SCHOOL I LOVE TO READ, WATCH TV,

AND SPEND TIME AT OUR FARM IN

OWENTON.  I LOVE BEING AT

STONEWALL!  - LINDSEY BROCK,

SPECIAL EDUCATION TEACHER



LAST DAY TO SHOP
OUR VIRTUAL

BOOKFAIR IS THIS
SUNDAY,

DECEMBER 5TH!
www.scholastic.com/bf/stone

wallelementaryschool1



SCAN QR 

CODE BELOW 
TO SHOP

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/stonewallelementaryschool1


DON'T "BEE" LATE, ORDER YOUR YEARBOOKS NOW
You can now order your yearbook online! Go to YearbookOrderCenter.com and enter School
Code: 21358 (you will need to enter your student's name to start your order). Pricing: Single
book $25, Sibling Book $22. We will only be doing online ordering this year so be sure you

don't miss it! 
Also, you can help the yearbook staff by taking photos throughout the year and sharing them!

Get the free Herf Jones Eshare App or go to hjeshare.com and use our school code:
HJSTONE2022. Please contact lexstonewallyearbook@gmail.com with any questions.

K - 2 FIELD TRIP!


